
Saturday, May 31st
Meeting Room I 10 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Craft
Swap

Leach Library

Do you have unused craft supplies? Tried a new hobby that didn’t
quite work out? Or are you looking for something fresh to try? Join us

for the Leach Library's first-ever Craft Swap!

Drop off your gently used or unused craft supplies at the library
between May 19th and 29th during regular library hours, and you’ll

receive an Early Bird Ticket for first pick of the new supplies. Early Bird
access will take place on Friday, May 30th from 2:00 PM to 4:30 PM.

Don’t have supplies to donate? No worries – everyone is welcome
to join the swap on Saturday, May 31st!


